
From: Christopher Thompson [mailto:cthompson@aqenh.com]  
Sent: Friday, February 10, 2017 10:33 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass Project 
 
Pamela, 
My name is Christopher Thompson and I own a piece of property in Stewartstown off of Heath Rd.  I 
have taken the position as an intervenor opposing the Northern Pass project  because I don’t have a 
clear understanding on how this project may impact my property value.  I was also concerned about 
how this project would affect the enjoyment that I experience relative to my recreational use of the 
surrounding RPI properties.   I am happy to tell you that to date, RPI has treated me very fairly regarding 
accessing their acquired properties for my hunting enjoyment and ATV use….this despite being an 
opponent.  I felt it important to express this to you. 
Regards, 
Chris 

 
 

            Christopher Thompson 
            23 Hall Farm Road 
            Atkinson, NH  03811 
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